
   AL HEKMAH 

      INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL 
 

School Closure Notice 

 

Assalamu A'laikum.  
 

Due to inclement weather, school will remain closed on 

27th May (Monday). Regular classes will resume on 

Tuesday, 28th May, following the regular timing, 

scheduled classes and assessments of Tuesday. 
 

PS: Assessments of 27th's  (Monday's) will be 

rescheduled and notified.  
 

Sincerely, 

Principal 

Al Hekmah International School 
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